Due to staffing shortages OSU Transit will be operating with limited service throughout the campus and community, unfortunately no night service will be available at this time.  As we continue to recruit qualified candidates, we will extend routes as staffing levels permit.  Please refer to http://thebus.okstate.edu/routes for active routes and live bus tracking.  Effective August 22, 2022 we will be operating the following routes and times:
 
Off Campus:
Gray Reduced 6:20am -7:15pm
White 6:20am-6:50pm
Purple 6:20am-6:50pm
Brown 6:20am-7:15pm
Blue 6:20am-6:50pm
Scarlet 6:20am-7:15pm
 
On Campus:
Orange 1 6:30am-5:40
Black South 3 6:40am-5:45
 
Night Service:
Not Available
 
Tulsa Shuttle/BOB:
No Reductions
 
 
Beginning Monday August 22nd we will resume restricting traffic on Monroe and Hester Streets at the control gates from 8:15am to 4:30pm

